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The Honorable Jeff Miller
Chairman

House Veterans Affairs Committee
336 Canon Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Fax: 202-225-3414
Dear Chairman Miller:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “VA Management Accountability Act”
(H.R. 4031) that would give the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Secretary complete
authority to fire or demote VA Senior Executive Service (SES) or equivalent employees based on
performance, Current law supposedly allows SES workers, a group representing most of VA’s
senior leaders, to be disciplined and fired, but there are considerable amounts of red-tape involved
and the process can drag on for long periods of time.

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis, Director

of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,

Whsoeg LA

THOMAS J.SNEE
National Executive Director
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The Honorable Marco Rubio
United States Senate

317 Hart Office Building
Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-0285
Dear Senator Rubio:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) supports the “VA Management Accountability
Act” (8. 2013) that would give the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) Secretary complete
authority to fire or demote VA Senior Executive Service (SES) or equivalent employees based
on performance. Current law supposedly allows SES workers, a group representing most of
VA’s senior leaders, to be disciplined and fired, but there are considerable amounts of red-tape
involved and the process can drag on for long periods of time.

The Association appreciates your strong leadership on this issue and stands ready to
provide assistance in advancing this legislation. The FRA point of contact is John Davis,
Director of Legislative Programs, at the above numbers or (john@fra.org).

Sincerely,

« y

National Executive Director
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